
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Sermin Onaygil  
To: Florin Pop  
Cc: Mehmet Küçükdoğu  
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 5:55 PM 
Subject: anniversary 

 
Dear Prof. Dr. Florin Pop, 
 
First of all please accept my apologies for not being able to meet you in 20 February 2009. But, we are 
in the very rush situation considering energy efficiency studies being conducted in Turkey. In addition 
to this, academic and administrative responsibilities as well as Lux Europe works continue side by 
side.  
 
You are leaving a successful carier in which you could represent your country effectively in all 
international platforms related to lighting. Hovewer, I strongly believe that your works shall be the best 
examples for the future studies. I always remember you as a combination of Romania and Lighting. As 
a my opinion, your studies should continue to be a guide for new generations. 
 
On behalf of myself and Turkish National Committee on Illumination, I would like to say thank you very 
much for your devoted works in the field of Lighting.  
 
I wish you happy and healthy long life with your wife, Liana.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Prof.Dr.Sermin Onaygil 

 


